
Request for Testimonial 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to kindly request your support in providing a 

testimonial regarding your experience with our workplace health program. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and it will help us continue to improve the program while 

inspiring others to participate. If you could share your thoughts on how the program has 

impacted your health and well-being, it would be greatly appreciated. 

Please feel free to include any specific areas that stood out to you, such as the activities, staff 

support, or overall impact on workplace culture. 

Thank you for considering this request. If you need any further information or guidance, please 

do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


